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Dismantling the Silence: LGBTQ Aging Emerging from the Margins 
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC5241790/ 

The author discuses an investigation of health and well-being over the life course across 

marginalized communities in order to balance the realities of unique lives in a contemporary 

society. (OPEN ACCESS) 

 

A Collaboration for Health and Wellness: GRIOT Circle and Caring and Aging with 

Pride  https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC5396960/ 

The authors describe innovative and effective ways to reach and serve LGBTQ older adults of 

colour as well as how research can be designed collaboratively to address strengths and 

disparities in social, health, and economic well-being, including barriers to accessing aging 

services in these populations (OPEN ACCESS) 
 

Count Me In: Response to Sexual Orientation Measures Among Older Adults  
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC4363045/ 

In this article, data from the Behavioral Risk Factor Surveillance System for Washington State 

(BRFSS-WA) to examine whether there are differences in item nonresponse rates on sexual 

orientation measures between differing age-groups; whether the item non-response rates on 

sexual orientation are similar with those observed on other demographic measures and how 

have item nonresponse patterns to sexual orientation measures changed over time among 

adults of differing ages. (OPEN ACCESS) 
 

Health Disparities Among Lesbian, Gay, and Bisexual Older Adults: Results from a 

Population-Based Study  https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC3770805/ 

The authors investigated health disparities among LGB older adults 50 years and older by 

analyzing data from the 2003-2010 Washington State Behavioural Risk Factor Surveillance on 

health outcomes, chronic conditions, access to care, behaviours and screening by gender 

and sexual orientation. (OPEN ACCESS) 
 

Promoting Health Equity Among LGBT Mid-Life and Older Adults  
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC4431582/ 

This article examines the health disparities of LGBT mid-life and older adults through a health-

equity perspective. (OPEN ACCESS) 

 

Care of LGBTQ Older Adults: What Geriatric Nurses Must Know 
https://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S0197457219302587?via%3Dihub 

The author advocates for geriatric nurses to actively promote improvement of the care of LGBTQ 

older adults. (OPEN ACCESS) 
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Training to Reduce LGBTQ-Related Bias Among Medical, Nursing, and Dental 

Students and Providers: A Systematic Review 
https://bmcmededuc.biomedcentral.com/articles/10.1186/s12909-019-1727-3 

This systematic review was conducted to determine the effectiveness of programs to reduce 

health care student or provider bias towards LGBTQ patients. (OPEN ACCESS) 
 

Race/Ethnicity and Health-Related Quality of Life Among LGBT Older Adults   
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC5241754/ 
The American study described examined the health-promoting and health risk factors that 

contribute to racial/ethnic health disparities among LGBT adults aged 50 and older.  (OPEN ACCESS) 
 

Aging and Cumulative Inequality: How Does Inequality Get Under the Skin 
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC2721665/ 

This article draws from cumulative disadvantage and life course theories to develop a new theory 

for the social scientific study of aging. (OPEN ACCESS) 
 

Hypervisibility: Toward a Conceptualization of LGBTQ Aging 

https://www.researchgate.net/publication/276505837_Hypervisibility_Toward_a_Conceptualization_of_LGBTQ_Aging 
This paper represents a preliminary attempt at developing a framework of LGBTQ aging that 

addresses social processes. (OPEN ACCESS) 
 

Successful Aging Among LGBT Older Adults: Physical and Mental Health-Related 

Quality of Life by Age Group  https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC4542897/ 

This article discusses a cross-sectional survey of LGBT adults aged 50 and older to investigate the 

physical and mental health-related quality of life (QOL) and covariates by age group.  (OPEN 

ACCESS) 
 

Social Isolation of Seniors: A Focus on LGBTQ Seniors in Canada  
https://open.alberta.ca/dataset/0432e7da-2884-4a39-8b17-6199cadd4b7b/resource/5aeb5c77-bd1f-4963-ae4c-

893e7c738340/download/social-isolation-lgbtq-seniors.pdf 

This supplemental report is intended to help organizations and service providers adopt 

approaches to help lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender and queer (LGBTQ) seniors strengthen 

human connections. (OPEN ACCESS) 
 

Social Network Types and Mental Health Among LGBT Adults 
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC5241751/ 

This study was designed to identify social network types among lesbian, gay, bisexual and 

transgender (LGBT) older adults and examine the relationship between social network type and 

mental health. (OPEN ACCESS) 
 

Resilience and Disparities Among Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, and Transgender Older 

Adults  https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC4706747/ 

The study described illustrates the importance of sociodemographic differences by sexual 

orientation and age. (OPEN ACCESS) 
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The Cascading Effects of Marginalization and Pathways of Resilience in Attaining 

Good Health Among LGBT Older Adults 
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC5241752/ 

This study investigated pathways by which LGBT older adults experience resilience, risk and 

marginalization and their relationship to attaining positive health outcomes. (OPEN ACCESS) 
 

The Physical and Mental Health of Lesbian, Gay Male, and Bisexual (LGB) Older 

Adults: The Role of Key Health Indicators and Risk and Protective Factors 
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC3709843/ 

This paper examines the influence of key health indicators and risk and protective factors 

on health outcomes (including general health, disability, and depression) among lesbian, 

gay male and bisexual (LGB) older adults. (OPEN ACCESS)  
 

Innovative Approaches Address Aging and Mental Health Needs in LGBTQ 

Communities  https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC5375170/ 

This article discusses the lack of access to services and highlights an innovative way mental 

health services are being delivered in LGBTQ communities. (OPEN ACCESS) 
 

The Mental Health Needs and Concerns of Older People Who Identify as LGBTQ+: 

A Narrative Review of the International Evidence 
https://onlinelibrary.wiley.com/doi/abs/10.1111/jan.14193 

The objective of this review and critical appraisal was to synthesize the best available 

evidence on the experiences and perceptions of older people who identify as LGBTQ+ 

regarding their mental health needs and concerns.  (OPEN ACCESS) 
 

Foundations for the Future: Dementia Care for LBGT Communities  
https://www.vodg.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Foundations-for-the-Future-dementia-care-for-LGBT-communities.pdf 

This UK report aims to raise awareness of an often overlooked population, to promote 

greater understanding of support needs and recommend approaches that offer better, 

high quality care. (OPEN ACCESS) 
 

Cognitive Impairment, Alzheimer’s Disease, and Other Dementias in the Lives of 

Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual and Transgender (LGBT) Older Adults and Their Caregivers: 

Needs and Competencies  https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC5383534/ 

The authors examined cognitive impairment and dementias among LGBT older adults. They 

describe their unique risk factors, and outline key competencies for health care and human 

service providers to ensure culturally relevant care for LGBT older adults experiencing cognitive 

impairment, Alzheimer’s disease, or other dementias, as well as their caregivers, families, and 

communities.  (OPEN ACCESS) 
 

Health Care Engagement Among LGBT Older Adults: The Role of Depression 

Diagnosis and Symptomatology https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC5241758/ 

In this paper, the authors focused on the role of mental health, including depression diagnoses 

and depressive symptomatology, in health care engagement among LGBT older adults. (OPEN 

ACCESS) 
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Factors Associated with High-Risk Alcohol Consumption Among LGB Older Adults: 

The Roles of Gender, Social Support, Perceived Stress, Discrimination, and Stigma  
https://www.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/pmc/articles/PMC5241750/ 

The study discussed sought to characterize the extent of high-risk drinking in a national sample of 

LGB older adults, identify factors associated with high-risk drinking and investigate whether 

predictors of high-risk drinking differ for LGB women and men. (OPEN ACCESS) 
 

Lessons on Social and Health Disparities from Older Lesbians with Alcoholism and 

the Role of Interventions to Promote Culturally Competent Services 
https://www.tandfonline.com/doi/abs/10.1080/10911359.2015.1083504 

This article provides exemplars from empirical data on older lesbians and alcoholism to 

highlight some of the health, economic and social disparities experienced in the aging LGBT 

community. (PAID ACCESS) 
 

Housing for Ageing LGBTQ People in Sweden: A Descriptive Study of Needs, 

Preferences, and Concerns  
https://www.tandfonline.com/doi/abs/10.3109/11038128.2015.1115547?journalCode=iocc20 

The aim of this study was to describe LGBTQ people’s needs, preferences, and concerns 

according to ageing and housing. (PAID ACCESS) 
 

Mary’s House: An LGBTQ/SGL-Friendly, Alternative Environment for Older Adults 
https://www.questia.com/library/journal/1P3-4152939961/mary-s-house-an-lgbtq-sgl-friendly-alternative-environment 

The author shares the challenges for older LGBTQ older adults in need of assisted living and 

provides an introduction and history of Mary’s House. (OPEN ACCESS)  
 

Canadians Who Care: Social Networks and Informal Caregiving Among Lesbian, 

Gay, and Bisexual Older Adults in the Canadian Longitudinal Study on Aging 
https://journals.sagepub.com/doi/10.1177/0091415019864603 

This analysis compared social networks and patterns of care provision between heterosexual 

and lesbian, gay and bisexual (LGB) Canadians between the age of 45 and 85 years of age. 
(PAID ACCESS) 
 

Needs and Perceptions of LGBTQ Caregivers: The Challenges of Services and 

Support  https://www.tandfonline.com/doi/abs/10.1080/10538720.2013.865575 

The study described examined the needs and perceptions of LGBTQ women aged 35 to 91 years.  
(PAID ACCESS) 
 

Time to Ask and Tell: Voices of Older Gay and Bisexual Male Veterans Regarding 

Community Services  https://www.tandfonline.com/doi/full/10.1080/10538720.2017.1366386 

This participatory action study involved LGBTQ veterans in determining community-based 

service needs for health and wellness, illuminating perspectives of older LGBTQ veterans 

regarding community services. (PAID ACCESS) 
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